
The thing you need to know
today

The Edinburgh Reporter is having a wee holiday. We hope
that perhaps you are too, and that you have a great time

for  the  rest  of  December.  We  will  be  back,  renewed  and
refreshed, at the beginning of January 2012…..we are sure that
there will be more Tramadrama and Pandamonium for us to tell
you about and photograph for you.

We are able to continue to bring you The Edinburgh Reporter
because of the support of our sponsors and advertisers, and so
we encourage all our readers to visit our Advent Calendar and
perhaps buy something there!

And of course, if you should be in a position to advertise to
our 25,000 monthly readers then we would be very glad to hear
from you. Our rates are very reasonable.

We would also be glad to hear from you if you have any stories
for us. We accept all submissions, ideas and constructive
criticism. Please comment on our articles and keep us on our
toes.
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